
 

April 17, 2023 
 
 
To Athletic Director and Golf Coaches: 
 
 
The second annual 9-hole Girl’s Invitational will be held at Meadowbrook Country Club on May  
10, 2023. Coaches will submit names with a scoring summary to the committee by May 3, 2023.
  
  

There is no cost to participate in the Girl’s Invitational.   
 
 
Please click on this link to register:  Girls Invitational Registration 

 
    
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Janet Phillips and Keith Green  
Co-Chairs, VISAA Golf Committee  
JanetWindyhill@aol.com   
 (804) 837-0129 
kgreen@faculty.kenston.org   
 (434) 532-5130 
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